
IMPORTANT NOTICE ON SUSPENSION 

OF THE RE-ENTRY CONFIRMATION 

LETTER SERVICE 

 

In response to an announcement by 

the District Administration Office 

of Kathmandu regarding the 

regulation of action for the 

prevention of  COVID-19, Japanese 

Embassy in Nepal has decided to 

suspend the re-entry confirmation 

letter service until the above 

announcement will be lifted.  

 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 


